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LEARNING TOGETHER

Dear Parents,

Mid Year Reports for the first semester of the year will be distributed as from Thursday 21st June, 2018. As
the reports contain confidential information about your child, parents are asked to collect these in person
from the class teacher otherwise send a note addressed to the class teacher requesting that the report be
sent home with their child.

Kindergarten will receive a report where the level of achievement is reported on using a scale of: Emerging,
Developing, Achieving and Extending.

Years 1 to 6 have an A to E reporting system using the following scale:

Describes students who have an extensive knowledge and understanding of the content. They have a
A very high level of competence and can apply the skills and knowledge to new situations.

Describes students who have a thorough knowledge and understanding of the content. They have a high
B level of competence and are able to apply the skills and knowledge in most situations.

Describes students who have achieved a sound understanding of the content and skills and have an
Cc adequate level of competence in these areas.

Describes students who have achieved a basic understanding and knowledge of the content and skills
D and have a limited level of competence.

E Describes students who have achieved an elementary knowledge and understanding of the content with
teacher.

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Parent and Teacher/s Interviews will begin on Monday 25th June, 2018 in regards to your children’s learning.
Parents are invited to book a 10 minute appointment with teachers.

ONLINE BOOKINGS WILL OPEN MONDAY 18th JUNE AT 9:00 AM

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au to book online. Simply enter the code wb5w8.
Do not use any previous codes. Enter your details.

Warm regards,

M Havdj

Marina Hardy
Principal



